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January 12, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
As the last few days of Level 4 - Remote Learning occurs, we are writing to affirm our earlier 
announcement that students will resume in-person learning effective January 18, 2021. We 
continue to work with provincial and local medical personnel to plan for the resumption of in-
person learning and look forward to having our students return to school. 
 
As we prepare to return to in-person classes, we would like to remind families and students 
that the safety protocols within the Safe School Plan will continue to be a priority.  Health 
measures such as wearing a mask, washing/sanitizing hands, and physically distancing, where 
possible, will remain an important part of daily routines. 
 
We also require families to continue to assess your child for illness each day. The 
Saskatchewan.ca website provides the most up to date Self-Assessment COVID-19 Checklist for 
parents and students to use. Please do not send your child to school ill and seek assistance from 
811 Health Line if you require advice or support.  
 
Thank you for your support during the global pandemic. We encourage everyone in our 
community to abide by the Public Health Orders and Guidelines. We look forward to having our 
students resume in-person classes effective January 18, 2021.   
 
Take Care and God Bless 
L. Trumier  
Director of Education  


